
Welcome to our latest Two Rivers High School……Newsletter! 

Upcoming Events 

 
Last day of term - 26th May 

2023 

 

Pupils return - 5th June 2023 

 

Leavers  Photos - 9th June 

2023 

 

6th Form BBQ - 29th June 

2023 - 6.30 - 9.00pm 

 

Whole School Transition - 5th 

July 2023 

 

 DofE Expedition -17th - 18th           

July 2023 

The first part of the summer term has already been a busy one with Bank 

Holidays, Coronation Fete and concerts.  In addition to these amazing 

activities, many of our Pioneer students have been working hard on their 

external exams, which have just begun.  We wish them well in their revision and 

their plans for their future education/learning. 

Miss Brindley - Headteacher 
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Congratulations to Taya from Galaxy 

who won the Royal Teddy Bear called 

Lillibet donated by our Charity Shop on 

behalf of Nova. 

Nova have been shopping in the 

community and made a visit to our local 

Acorns shop where we made some 

purchases before moving onto the café in 

the Castle Grounds. 

Asda  Tamworth very kindly donated a 

lovely raffle prize for our Coronation 

celebrations.     Thank you Asda! 

To celebrate the Kings 

Coronation, in Art Explorer 

students created portraits of 

the King in the style of the 

famous Artist, Andy Warhol.  

Two Rivers students have been working hard last term to create props, staging 

and to learn lines to prepare for the school production.  They showcased their 

fantastic talents in their performance of Charlie & The Chocolate Factory on 

Thursday 11th May.  A massive well done to all students involved, they all 

performed with confidence to give the audience a fantastic show!  Thank you 

to all students, staff and parents for supporting the production and being a 

fantastic audience. 



 Around  

Curiosity have been busy making some wonderful food in cooking. They have prepared and made 

cheesecake, chicken stir fry, bacon sandwiches, tomato pasta, burgers, spaghetti Bolognese, fruit 

smoothies and more. We even made cakes for a bake sale! Well done, Curiosity. 

Fitness Fridays - After a successful Endeavour to be 

Active event last term, the students requested more 

sports activities at lunch and break. Each Friday the 

students have been trying different sports including 

curling, dodgeball, bowling and rounders. There 

have been a variety of students taking part to be 

more active and have fun. 

Endeavour to be Green - This term the students have been exploring 

different activities to become more environmentally aware. We are 

working as a school to be “more green”. Students have volunteered to 

be a part of the green team; they will be litter picking, helping others 

recycle correctly and being good role models to their peers. They have 

delivered new food waste bins to the cooking rooms which will be used 

to make compost. We will be delivering yellow recycling bins to all 

classrooms next week so that we are able to start recycling plastics.  



 

School 

 

Curiosity have been loving their visits out into the community. We have had lots of fun going to a range of 

places! We have volunteered at local dog shelter Buddy for life, have visited Lucky Tails Alpaca farm, 

have been to Sacred Heart Café, have visited Rotherton Forestry centre, Conkers, RAF Cosford, Birches 

Valley and many more exciting places! 

In Curiosity, we have been working hard on learning about our emotions, the feelings of others and the 

strategies we can use to self-regulate. Here are some examples of the super work we have been doing! 

Arctic have been studying life skills this 

term! We have looked at planting seeds 

and have begun to create some lovely, 

healthy snacks for school. We have 

made so far… Fruit salad, Sandwiches, 

Apple nachos and  Fruit shapes. 

Universe have been looking at measuring this half term. We have 

measured classroom equipment, objects around school and even 

ourselves! Some students found it very funny that they were taller 

than Miss Buchan, Mrs Williams and Mrs Lockwood! In English, we 

have been reading the book ‘How to Train Your Dragon’ and 

learning about Vikings and writing a newspaper article about a 

dragon visiting our school! Well done for a great term, Universe! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Chr i s tmas Door  

Quiz 

  

 Coronation 

Fete 

Thank you to everyone who came to the 

Coronation event at school. It was a wonderful 

afternoon with students, staff, parents and carers 

enjoying activities, refreshments and 

entertainment from the students. Well done to 

everyone involved in making it an excellent 

event. 


